

Dear Friend of Camp/Golfer,

We are planning a Virtual Golf Tournament this year. Due to COVID 19, we cancelled this year's tournament date of May 18th but we are hopeful that you will continue to support us! Honestly, as with many organizations right now, Camp Wartburg is having a rough time. All of our groups cancelled for the month of April, we expect May to be the same and at this point, we have no idea about our Summer Camp. This is on top of just coming out of our slowest season.

We are asking you and all of our golf friends to please consider a donation of \$100 to Camp, which is the cost of one golfer in our regular tournament. We will send you a voucher to play golf at Acorns on a future date that you choose between May 18 (hopefully) and October 31, 2020. Bratwurst/hot dog, chips and two beers or soft drinks will be provided for you when you play. We're guessing that you are feeling "cooped up" and are looking forward to getting out to play some golf as soon as you can.

If you were a hole sponsor, program sponsor, lunch or dinner sponsor in the past and would like to sponsor us again this year, we will share the names of all of our sponsors when we send out the vouchers. Please consider joining a group of friends who have already committed to sponsoring us again at the same level as last year.

Given the crisis with COVID 19 this year, we are hoping to get the support of our longtime friends and golfers. It is our hope to provide you a golfing opportunity while generating income in May since we count on this income from the golf tournament at this time every year. The bottom line is we are hurting right now and we need your help.

We have a great relationship with our friends at Acorns, so we hope to generate the business for them, as well since they are closed now and unsure when they will be allowed to re-open. There are so many unknowns for all of us right now.

Please join us in prayer for our ministry at Camp Wartburg and for all of the individuals, families and businesses who are suffering during this difficult time.

Please contact Theresa Thorburg at Theresa thorburg@lcfs.org or Bob Polansky at Robert_polansky@lcfs.org with your questions or donations. Donating online is easy too at www.campwartburg.com.

Hope you will plan to join us for our 21st Annual John Mohl Memorial Golf Classic Tournament next year on Monday, May 24, 2021. Thank you for your continued support of our ministry at Camp Wartburg.

Sincerely

Turley

Golf Committee Chair 2020

Bob Polansky

Executive Director

2 hisson Theresa Thorburg

Development Coordinator

Special thanks to my fellow committee members: Wayne Collmeyer, Adam Eggemeyer, Al Koepke, Greg Stellhorn and Wally Streuter

A MINISTRY OF

